
NSW Court provides hope for
owners corporations!

Common Property and Water Leaks
NSW has received a significant amount of rainfall over the
last 18 months which has led to an increase in the number of
claims  made  by  lot  owners  against  owners  corporations  in
regards to common property and water leaks.

These claims can be challenging and difficult for an owners
corporation to defend but a recent decision by the NSW Court
of Appeal provides a glimmer of hope.

Here  we  share  the  case…  A  Glimmer  of  Hope  for  Owners
Corporations

Contact Us
For all strata law advice including by-laws, building defects
and levy collections contact our specialist NSW and Sydney
strata lawyers here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to
assist.
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